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4th  - Sports Day (All children)

11th - Last Day of Term - 2p.m
Finish. After school club
finishes at 4.15p.m.

Please click on the above image
and follow us on social media.

Dear parents & carers,

 I would like to send a congratulatory message to all of our Year 6 children who have taken their
SATs, (Standard Assessment Tests), last week alongside all other Year 6 pupils in the country. Their

attitude and application were exemplary. They demonstrated resilience and confidence. Thank you
to the Year 6 team [ Mrs Barrow, Mrs Jones and Mrs Astill ] for their guidance, encouragement and

care of the class,  Mrs Marlow and Mrs Kaur for catering for extra year 6s in breakfast club, the
parents for helping and supporting their children, most of all, to the children for their hard work

and dedication.

What's Next for the Rest of the School?
Soon, the other children in school will also be showing us how much they've learned! This helps us

see how well everyone is doing as they get ready to move into their new classes next year.
Children in Years 1 to 5 will have some friendly tests in Maths and English, just like Year 6. This is a

chance for them to show off their skills by themselves. Don't worry, if any children need a little
extra help, they will get it!

Also, after half term, our Year 1 children will have a Phonics Check to show how well they can read
sounds, and our Year 4 children will have a Times Tables Check to show how well they know their

multiplication facts.

But before all that, we have a lovely bank holiday weekend and half term break coming up! We
hope everyone has a wonderful time.

God bless,
Mr Gallagher

https://www.instagram.com/st_john_fisher_school_wigston/
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnfisherCVA?locale=en_GB


MAY
       26th to 1st June - HALF TERM

JUNE
2nd - Year 4 Trip to King Richard III

              - Year 5 Trip to Outdoor Pursuit Centre 

3  - Sportshall Athletics - Finals rd

6  - Football Gala at St John Fisher vs St Thomas Moore th

10th - Year 3 Bosworth Battlefield 

       Year 5 - St Paul’s Sports Festival

12th - Year 1 & 2 Trip - Beaumanor Hall - Nature Reserve

17th- Year 6 St Paul’s Festival

18th - 20th - Year 6 CRICH

24th - Holy Communion Celebration Mass - 9a.m. All welcome.
Nativity of St John The Baptist

27  - Summer Fayre- 3p.m to 5p.m.th

JULY
4th  - Sports Day (All children) KS1 - A.M. & KS2 - P.M.

9  - Year 6 Leavers Party - 6p.m. th

11th - Last Day of Term - 2p.m Finish. After school club finishes at
4.15p.m. Seaside Special Menu.

DATES FOR THE DIARY



CATHOLIC

As the special time of First Holy Communion
approaches for many of our pupils in Year 4, let us keep

them close in our prayers. 

We think of Clara, Florence, Franky, Martha, Caris,
Ayomi, Erin, Matilda Abigail, Evelyn, Niamh, Emilio,

Aisling, and Annie as they prepare to receive this
beautiful sacrament. 

May God's grace and love fill their hearts on this joyous
occasion.

Year 1  Led Liturgy 

LIFE

May 

May is the Month of
the Holy Rosary. At
school, we will have

rosary sessions
throughout the
month of May. 

Year 1 class lead our annual May assembly as we honour
Mary,

 our Blessed Mother.



UNIFORM
We have had some very positive feedback from parents about our
logo uniform which is supplied by Earth Uniform. If you would like to
plan ahead and start ordering for the next academic year, please use
the following link: https://www.earthuniform.com/collections/st-
john-fisher-catholic-voluntary-academy

P.E UNIFORM



SP
ORTS NEWS

A Fantastic Day at Saffron Lane Parallel
Games!

Our students had an absolutely bril l iant time
at the Saffron Lane Parallel Games! They

enthusiastically participated in a range of
events, including running, long jump, and

howler throwing. The team spirit was
incredible, and the atmosphere was truly

lovely to be a part of. 

Everyone had a fantastic day and proudly took
home a well-deserved certificate!

Thank you to Mrs Johnson and Mrs Sneath for
managing the team.

Team: Layla, RIley, Kade, Phoebe, Tionge

Paralell Sports Games 
Knighton Tennis Competition

On 21st May, two children from Year 6 and
two children from Year 5 represented St.

John Fisher in a tennis competition at
Knighton Tennis Centre. In the morning

session, all of the 15 teams present
played mini red tennis. We played three

matches, two of which we won. This was a
very positive start, and helped to settle
some nerves. In the afternoon, the top
five schools then played orange ball

tennis on a bigger court, with the
remaining ten teams continuing to

improve their skil ls on the mini red tennis
courts. Our two wins in the morning were

good enough for us to play the orange
ball tennis. In our first three matches we

drew, with only a count back on
individual points won, separating us. We
won our last match convincingly. At the

end of the day, the children were all
square with St. Thomas More, and a count
back of points between them was needed

to determine the winner. In the end, St.
Thomas More came first and St. John

Fisher came second. This was a fantastic
result. Well Done to our team of Jack,

Orla, Sithara, and Will iam.



Sports News continued...
Interhouse‌
Sports Day‌



Other topics
Staffing

Florence - Charity hero! 

At the end of this academic year, we will be bidding a fond farewell to
Mr. McVea.

We want to express our sincere gratitude to Mr. McVea for his
dedication, hard work, and the wonderful care he has shown our
children over the past two years. He has been a valued member of our
team, and we will miss him greatly. Mr. McVea is embarking on an
exciting new adventure as he moves to Dubai. We wish him all the very
best in his new endeavours and future!

We are delighted to announce that Mrs. Beaumont has officially joined
our teaching team permanently. Many of you will already know Mrs.
Beaumont as she has been teaching our wonderful Year 3 children since
January. She has been a truly fantastic addition to our staff, and we
are so pleased she will be staying with us.

My Story
I choose to do the muddy run because I want to help others.

A huge congratulations to Florence for her incredible
participation in the recent Cancer Research UK Race for Life!
Florence did an absolutely smashing job in the race and her

fundraising efforts have been truly outstanding.
We're thrilled to announce that donations currently total an

amazing £1300! What an incredible achievement!
Everyone here at SJF is incredibly proud of you, Florence! If

you'd like to support Florence's fundraising, you can still
donate at

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/florences-
race-for-life-29171.

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/florences-race-for-life-29171
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/florences-race-for-life-29171
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